
great work 
happens here

New Tables & Plants for Mission Hall! 

Third Annual 

Campus 
First Impressions 
Contest 2019

The first floor middle corridor of Mission Hall will be receiving new tables on Thursday, December 19th! In 
addition, a few planters will be installed in the beginning of January to create a brighter more inviting look into 
the space. This has been made possible by this past year’s Third Annual First Impressions Contest put on by 
Facilities Services.  

Big thanks goes to Robert Mansfield for entering this into this year’s contest!!


